
Pete Ricketts 
Governor 

Ms. Pamela Lancaster 
Chair 
Chief Elected Officials Board 
Greater Nebraska Workforce Development Area 
121 South Pine 
Grand Island, NE 68801 

Dear Ms. Lancaster, 

June 30, 2017 

STATE OF NEBRASKA 
DEPARTMENT OF LABOR 

John H. Albin, Commissioner 
P.O. Box 94600 • Lincoln, NE 68509-4600 

Phone: 402.471.9000 • dol.nebraska.gov 

A review of your request for certification of the Greater Nebraska Workforce Development Board 
was conducted by the Nebraska Department of Labor. Based on the Nebraska Workforce 
Development Board's recommendation for certification at its June 23, 2017 meeting, I am 
certifying the Greater Nebraska Workforce Development Board for a period of two years, 
beginning on July 1, 2017 through June 30, 2019, in accordance with Section 107(c)(2) of the 
Workforce Innovation and Opportunity Act of 2014. 

Please extend my appreciation to the members of your Local Area Workforce Development Board 
for their ongoing work and dedication to addressing workforce issues within the Greater Nebraska 
Workforce Development Area. 

Sincerely, 

~ 
Pete Ri cket s 
Governor 

cc: John H. Albin, Commissioner of Labor 
Mark Moravec, Chair, Nebraska Workforce Development Board 
Lisa Wilson, Chair, Greater Nebraska Workforce Development Board 

An Equal Opportunity Employer/TDD:B00.833. 7352 


